
ENRICH THE LIFE OF A SENIOR! 

ADD THEM TO YOUR HOLIDAY GIVING LIST 
 

 
 

THE LONG-TERM CARE OMBUDSMAN PROGRAM is accepting donations 

to purchase holiday gifts for over residents of Skilled Nursing Facilities in 

our community.   

Make checks payable to: 

Area 1 Agency on Aging 

333 J St Eureka CA, 95501  

Memo: “Ombudsman Stocking for a Senior” 

 

Cash donations are preferred, but we may accept a few limited items 

such as socks, puzzle books, and small toiletries. Items must be new & 

unopened. Contact the Long Term Care Ombudsman Program 

for gift drop-offs at (707) 269-1330. 

Deadline for donations is December 13th 2024. 

 

Thank you, your donation will bring more joy than you know!  
                                                                


